Mary Nergaard

From: Jemma Hurrell

Sent: 27 February 2020 11:59

MARSHALL, Ruth (NHS NORTH TYNESIDE CCG); Wendy Gray; Helen Walton; Cc:

Beverley Gosling; Audrey Keville; Kimberley Pennock; Karina Williamson; Nina Dixon

FW: Coronavirus – Updated advice for social care and residential settings [Scanned] Subject:

Dear Provider/ Home Manager Please see advice below for your information **Thanks** Jemma

Jemma Hurrell

Commissioning Manager, People Based Commissioning Team North Tyneside Council

Tel: 0191 643 7775

jemma.hurrell@northtyneside.gov.uk

www.northtyneside.gov.uk



From: DfE information <dfe.information@notifications.service.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 February 2020 10:05

To: Jacqui Old < <u>Jacqui.Old@northtyneside.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Coronavirus – Updated advice for social care and residential settings [Scanned]

EXTRNL

GOV.UK



■ Department for Education

We are continuing to keep you updated on the government's response to Coronavirus. Public Health England advises that the risk to individuals in the UK remains low.

Public Health England has issued tailored guidance for social care and residential settings, which you can find at:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-socialor-community-care-and-residential-settings-on-covid<u>19/guidance-for-social-or-community-care-and-residential-settings-on-covid-19</u>

Please share this guidance with your staff and cascade to all social and residential care settings as appropriate.

Latest information

Updates on Coronavirus: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Public Health England blog:

https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-what-you-need-to-know/